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Dear ALRC Members (copy Alder Evers)-

The Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) Council supports approval of the adjusted
alcohol license for Kettle Black at 1835 Monroe St. (5/17/23 agenda item #45;
Legistar # 77783). The restaurant expansion plans including the Class B alcohol
license was presented at the 4/12/23 VNA meeting by owner, Brian Hamilton. The
following motion was passed by the VNA Council via email vote with seven in support
and one abstention:

"The Vilas Neighborhood Association (VNA) supports the adjusted liquor license for
Kettle Black, 1835 Monroe St. (Ald. District 13). Owner Brian Hamilton discussed the
restaurant expansion and liquor license plans (not yet filed) at the April 12 VNA
meeting, and the application is consistent with our discussions. There was general
support and no significant opposition expressed at that meeting"

Regards,
-Doug Carlson, VNA President
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